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SEMINAR NOTICE

It is hereby informed, that a State Level Seminar Seminar is being organized by the
Department of Mathematics on 09" January,2024(Tuesday) at 10.30 A.M. in the Room
No-135 of science block.

All the students of Mathematics Department are requested for their active participation in the

seminar and make it a success.

Sri Uttareswar Mishra (B.Ed) and Miss Subhashree Suvadarshini (Statistics) are

requested to provide all technical support required in the seminar scheduled to be held.
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Principal,
B.J.B (A) College, Bhubaneswar
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Copy to All Notice Boards/Administrative Bursar/Academic Bursar/Heads of the
Departments /HOD B.Ed/HOD Statistics/Section Officer/Principal’s Guard file for necessary

ninformation
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